
 
June 29, 2021 
 
Ms. Debra Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-7319 
 
RE: Docket No. DG 21-105, Energy North Natural Gas Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 

Request for Change in Rates 
 

Dear Ms. Howland:  

Enclosed please find a replacement of page 9 of the post-hearing brief filed by the Office of the 
Consumer Advocate on June 25, 2021.  The revised edition of page 9 corrects a somewhat 
embarrassing typographical error – one of the sort that was (presumably) so obvious to readers (I 
inadvertently used the word “no” when I meant “yes” – in capital letters no less) that the mistake 
was not consequential from the standpoint of other parties and the Commission. 

 
I would be grateful if you, and those on the service list, substituted the revised version of page 9 
for what was filed on June 25.  I apologize for any inconvenience or confusion I may have 
engendered. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Donald M. Kreis 
Consumer Advocate 
 
cc:  Service list via electronic mail 
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